View this email in your browser



Your help means a cure for BCM

Dear Friends and Families,

We need your help to keep the BCMFF Patients Registry going!

We need financial support to keep the Registry alive. It takes \$15,000 per year. This is the cost it takes to host, run and maintain the Registry, its website and its software and to pay the Data Protection Officer.

As you can see, the Registry is an essential tool to foster the research towards a cure. We need everyone to get active. If every family did one **fund-raising activity**, no matter how small, we would easily reach our goal.

The Registry has been created by BCM Families Foundation (BCMFF), the only nonprofit patient-led organization worldwide with the mission to eradicate BCM. It is a crucial part of our objective to find a cure.

Help us to keep it going!

Read More...

How can you help?

You can help the BCMFF keeping the Patients Registry by:

1 di 2 20/03/2021, 15:38

- Donating to the BCMFF
- Organizing your local event and raising funds. You can reach to our <u>Ambassadors</u> for ideas and help
- Set up your fundraiser on Facebook;
- Contact us for more ideas!
- Our target for keeping the Registry alive is \$15,000 per year!

Thank you!







 $Copyright © {\it 2019 BCM Families Foundation, All rights reserved.}$

Our mailing address is: info@bcmfamilies.org

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

2 di 2